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Enclosed is an ADDITIONAL list of Medicare Part D 
cardholders.  
 
Although these cardholders DID NOT appear on the 
earlier list, their Part D Partner Plan eligibility also 
began on January 1, 2011. 
 
Also, as stated in the notice that accompanied the 
previous list, although 2 of the 3 plans are the same 
as in 2010, some cardholders may have been moved 
into another plan that better serves their needs.   
Please review your member’s record to be sure the 
correct plan is on your file. 
 
 
 
 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 
1-800-835-4080. 

 
  
 
 


